
 

28 November 2024 

Gift Donations, Sponsorships, and Participation in Christmas Wonderland 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The Parent Association of our school is organizing a series of Christmas activities, including decorating the 
school, the Christmas Wonderland market, and a gift raffle. Our goal is to bring joy and magic to the holiday 
season for our children. Here’s how you can help make these events a success: 

Christmas Raffle 
Each year, we sell Christmas raffle tickets with various prizes that will be drawn for the children. 

● Parents with businesses: If you would like to donate gifts for the raffle, we would greatly appreciate 
it. Please let us know. Your support helps us make this event even more special for the kids. 

● Local businesses: If you know any businesses that may want to contribute gifts for the raffle, please 
let us know, and we will contact them. 

After the raffle, we will announce the sponsors and the winning numbers. 
 
Participation in Christmas Wonderland 
The event will be held on December 14, 2024. 

● Parents – Vendors: We prioritize the participation of our school’s parent-run businesses in the 
market area, where they can sell their products. If interested, please contact us to register. 

● Local businesses: If you know of any businesses that may want to participate, please inform us, and 
we will reach out to them. 

● Homemade Sweet Donations: We invite those who love baking to donate homemade treats (cakes, 
cookies, brownies, muffins) for sale during the Christmas Wonderland. Proceeds from these sales will 
support the activities of our Parent Association. 

Finding Sponsors 
● Support through sponsorships (financial or in-kind donations) is crucial for enhancing our initiatives. 

Every contribution helps us reach our goals and strengthens our school community, promoting 
collaboration and giving. 

● Sponsors contributing over €100 will have their logo featured on our Parent Association’s page as a 
token of appreciation. 

We greatly appreciate any help, support, or contributions, especially in finding sponsors and gifts. Together, 
we can make this holiday season unforgettable for the children at our school. 

For more information, please contact Meropi Zeitountsian, at 99417492 or Afrodite Ioannou, at 99587252. 

Thank you for your support! 

With Regards, 

Meropi Zeitountsian (President) 
Afrodite Ioannou (Secretary) 


